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You may know Marty as a Federated Church's in-house photographer. We've all seen 

many of her beautiful slides enhancing our church services.   

 

Look for her fascinating pictures hanging in the first floor hallway Gallery Space and in the 

entryway. This may be your last chance to view Marty Culbertson's framed Nature 

Photography! She'll be taking it down this summer. They make great gifts for birthdays, or 

other special occasions, too. If you would like to purchase one of these beautiful pictures, 

contact Marty at mculbert@fedchurch.org.  
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